
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Robin Burket         Andy Hall 

The July 21, 2022, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to 
order by president Robin Burket at 7:33 p.m. via Zoom. The following officers and board 
members were present: 

Robin Burket – President                          Andy Hall – Secretary  

Christine McDaniel – Vice President                                  Robin Bowen – Treasurer     

Board Members: 

Kathy Cudak; Ted Misilo; Camille Nasca; Jan Paddock; Michele Throm.  

Absent: Pam Ginn; Ann Rowe. 

WELCOME FROM THE PRESIDENT (Robin Burket) 

Robin went over slate of upcoming events and then introduced guest speaker Dr. Maxie Bowen 
who gave a presentation on keeping dogs safe in hot weather. 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Andy Hall) 

Club members should watch their email for a survey that will be sent to them soon from the 
board for members to select what types of activities they’d like for the club to have. 

Asked club members who are on Facebook to join the club group. 

Asked club members to make sure they are receiving emails from the club – some have had 
issues with club emails going into junk folders. 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Robin Bowen) 

All bills paid, all accounts in good standing. Will be getting some suggestions soon from Chase 
on investing money the club made hosting last year’s GRCA National Specialty. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

CCA/Eye Clinic/Breed Standard Presentation (Robin Bowen and Camille Nasca) – Club 
held the event on July 16 at MADTA in Ocala. Did 57 dogs in the eye clinic with no back-ups or 
long waits – Camille said the physician was wonderful to work with and the volunteers did a 
great job. Robin reported that the CCA ran smoothly. A video was made of the breed standard 
presentation and it will be posted on the club Facebook soon. 



Obedience/Rally Trial (Andy Hall) – Andy went over details of the club’s upcoming Obedience 
and Rally Trial (Aug. 12-13-14 in Daytona Beach) and asked for club members to help as ring 
stewards. 

Hunt Test (Michele Throm for Pam Ginn) – Club will hold a Hunt Test Nov. 18-19-20 in 
Montverde, Fla. Volunteers will be needed. Anyone with a pickup truck or four wheeler who can 
help would especially be appreciated. 

Specialty (Caroline Kendrick and Camille Nasca) – Caroline, the event chair, gave some 
information about the club’s annual independent Specialty that will be held Dec. 16 at the 
Orange County Convention Center as part of the Royal Canin AKC National Championship 
week. It’s the 10th year of the Specialty. Camille, the trophy chair, said she will be sending out 
trophy sponsorship information soon.  

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

Vote on Change to Club By-Laws (Andy Hall) – Club members voted unanimously to make a 
change in the club by-laws that had been proposed by the board.  

ARTICLE II. MEMBERSHIPS 
 
SECTION 4. Termination of Membership 
 
Item 2 
By Lapsing. A membership will be considered as lapsed and automatically terminated, if the dues for that 
member are not paid prior to ninety (90) days after the first day of the fiscal year. 
 
Per the membership vote, the period was changed to thirty (30) days. 
 

Photoshoot (Camille Nasca) – Continued discussion of the club holding a photo shoot event 
for members and non-members to get professional portraits done with their dogs.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

New members (Christine McDaniel) – New members were voted in: 

Tregler Family (Deborah, Lamar, Emily), Lakeland, FL (sponsor was Camille Nasca) 

General Discussion 

Suggestions from members for future guest speakers 

Suggestion from Maria Randell that the board consider the option of allowing members to renew 
for three years. 



************************************************************************************* 

Motion to adjourn, seconded. Meeting adjourned 8:53 p.m. 

Next board meeting is August 28 via Zoom.  

Next general meeting is Oct. 1 at Dock Diving Fun Day in Ocala.  

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


